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July 21, 2025 

Accounting Department 
Office of the Treasurer 
Lucas Building 
321 E 12th Street 
Des Moines, IA, 50319 

The Executive Council, in a meeting held on today’s date, approved Department of Veterans Affairs request for 
an emergency allocation reimbursement in the amount of $182,912.74. On March 26, 2024, the Dack Building 
was damaged by fire and water. Request was to cover repair costs. 

This represents full and final payment and this allocation will be closed. Payment will be made to the 
Department of Administrative Services.  

EXECUTIVE COUNCIL OF IOWA 

Kristi Onstot 
Executive Secretary 

cc:  Nathan Wilson, Operations Executive Administrator, Iowa Department of Veteran Affairs 
Brad Tonyan, Department of Administrative Services 
Matt Bender, Department of Management  
Heather Hackbarth, Department of Management 
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